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NOTICE 
 

Due to upcoming construction activities related to 

the construction of the new wastewater treatment 

plant, the brush and leaf drop off area will be closed 

to the public effective on January 1, 2021, and will 

remain closed until further notice.  Only City 

personnel and approved construction personnel will 

be permitted in the brush and leaf area.  While we 

realize that this will be an inconvenience to the City 

of Greenfield residents that utilize this area, we need 

to have this area closed in order to ensure the safety 

of those involved in the project and the safety of our 

residents. 
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